Town Board Meeting
October 19, 2009 6:00 P.M.
Bradley Town Hall

Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Present were Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Bill Jelinek
and LeRoy Rupnow.

Following the Pledge of Allegiance Phyllis Evans gave the treasurer’s report as follows: Building & Office
Equipment Fund - $43,408.82, Equipment Fund - $70,707.25, General Savings Account - $2602.14,
Checking Account - $214,965.21, Cemetery Building - $20,918.45, Greenwood Cemetery CD’s -
$100,000.00 and $11,533.08.

M/M Hilgendorf/Rupnow to approve the minutes of the meeting on September 14, 15, and 28th. Passed 4-0
M/M Jelinek/Hilgendorf to approve payment of vouchers #2716 through #2776.Passed 4-0.

The license application for Fishbones was not acted on as they are going to do an appointment of agent.

There was correspondence from OMNI concerning development and revision of land use plans and also
from Lake Nokomis Concerned Citizens for support to start a lake district.

A request by Jeffrey Lewis to put no parking signs on both sides of Sand Lane was discussed. Hilgendorf
does not feel that the signs are needed on both sides of the road and that the other property owners on
the road should have input on this. Byron Lange also feels that a sign for one side of the road is sufficient.
The clerk will send a letter to all the property owners asking for their input and it will be placed on the
November agenda.

Byron Lange reported that all roads are now complete. All the utility construction permits will be signed
by the road supervisor.

Hilgendorf reported that the roofing material came in and the roof on the shelter at Kahle Park will be put
on this week. All the locks at the hall have been replaced so only one key is needed.

M/M Hilgendorf/Rupnow to deny the request of Mark and Richard Kaiser to vacate a strip of property on
Lake Mohawksin designated as public access. Passed 4-0

A table cart will be ordered as the one now being used is difficult to move.
M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to purchase a new color copy machine from E.O. Johnson. Passed 4-0

M/M Jelinek/Rupnow to continue with Northern Waste for the next two years as they are making no
changes to the contract. Passed 4-0

Koth reported that he had called the owner of Quest Development about the delinquent payments. We
have not received a check, so he will call him again.

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the salary changes as discussed. Motion passed. 4-0 (Salary schedule
attached)

M/M Hilgendorf/Rupnow to approve the map change as highlighted in the Village of Bradley. Passed 4-0.

Jelinek said that he had gone to Merrill and looked at the Scattering Garden and the columbarium at the
cemetery.

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0

Ann Eckman, Clerk






